

19 September 2025

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 7 Meet the Tutor Evening

I would like to invite you to our 'Meet the Tutor' evening on **Thursday 2 October 2025** from 4.00pm to 6.30pm. This is your opportunity to meet with your child's tutor and discuss how your child has settled in during the first half term of secondary school.

The Parents' Evening Booking System will be open to book appointments from 6.00pm on Friday 19 September 2025 and will close at midnight on 1 October 2025.

Please use the Parents Evening Booking System, please click here: https://hamblecollege.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/ and complete all login fields. To book your place you will need to go into the event entitled 'Year 7 Meet the Tutor Evening 2 October 2025'. Enter your details and your child's details and it will take you to the booking page. Next, please click on the time slot you require. The appointments are 5-minute slots. If you require any assistance or do not have access to the internet, please contact the school via general@thehambleschool.co.uk

On the day, you will need to arrive 10 minutes before your appointment time. If you are driving, then please follow the directions on the school site to the car park. The appointments will be held in the main hall. Please follow the signs once you enter the school site.

As you are aware, working in a partnership with Parents/ Carers is very important to us and research shows that attending school-based information events has a significant impact on a child's progress.

We very much look forward to working with you and your child throughout their time at The Hamble School.

Yours faithfully

Mr C Andrews

Assistant Headteacher

www.thehambleschool.co.uk

T: 023 8045 2105 • general@thehambleschool.co.uk • ♠ ※ @thehambleschool Satchell Lane, Hamble, Southampton, SO31 4NE Headteacher: Miss L Cambridge, BSc (Hons), MA Ed. NPQH

































If, at any time, you should require special arrangements to be made when visiting the school and/or in order to participate fully in supporting your child at school (e.g. an accessible venue for meetings, if you are a wheelchair user, assistance with translation of documents or enlarged copies of communications etc.), please do not hesitate to let us know.